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Research Analysis 

 

The introduced measure extends the transferability of unused sick leave for teachers to the 

Oklahoma School for the Blind and the Oklahoma School for the Deaf beginning July 1, 2017. 

 

Prepared By: Scott Tohlen 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1188, as introduced, relates to schools and unused sick leave. Language is added related to 

the Oklahoma School for the Blind or the Oklahoma School for the Deaf to allow for certain 

cumulative unused sick leave for an employed teacher in a school district to transfer to the 

Oklahoma School for the Blind or the Oklahoma School for the Deaf where the teacher is 

employed the next succeeding year. 

 

Further, if a teacher is employed at the Oklahoma School for the Blind or the Oklahoma School 

for the Deaf after July 1, 2017, any unused sick leave up to 60 days that is accumulated at a 

school district prior to such date will be transferable. The measure will have no significant cost, 

but could have minimal costs to the Schools for the Blind and the Deaf with the Department of 

Rehabilitation Services. 

 

Prepared By: Andrea Kearney 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None 
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